Dear Bolinas Community Public Utility District Board,

I write to provide you with my words of support in voting for the limited water meter at the Tacherra Ranch.

My understanding is the use of water at the Tacherra Ranch for the families that live there has been in place for many years. Your vote for this limited water meter would therefore not be a vote for an increase in water. Your vote would be a vote of support for the families who have been a vital part of our community for many years. These families have depended on the water they have been using all these years and will continue to depend on it as we work as a community to upgrade their housing situation. Please vote yes to show your support for these families and support social justice in our town.

Best Regards,

Melinda Stone Renter in Bolinas for 12 years